
  
 
 
 

Friday, January 10, 2025 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
 
Attention Friday D&D Club members.  Unfortunately, Mr. Holbrook is away from work today so D&D 
Club is postponed until next week.  Not to worry, we will start rolling those dice and making friendly 
with monsters afterschool on Friday, January 17th.  
 
 
GRADE 6 BASKETBALLERS! 
PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN YOUR FORMS ASAP SO YOUR FABULOUS COACHES CAN 
PREPARE FOR YOUR FIRST PRACTICE WHICH IS ON MONDAY JANUARY 13TH AT 
LUNCH.  YES, YOUR FIRST PRACTICE IS THIS COMING MONDAY AT LUNCH. 
WEAR APPROPRIATE FOOTWEAR.  WE'LL SEE YOU THERE 
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